AMADOR COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY PHONE: (209) 223-6429
Department of Transportation and Public Works FAks {208)223:6394

WEBSITE: www.amadorgov.org
EMAIL: PublicWorks@amadorgov.org

COUNTY ADMINISTRATION CENTER ¢+ 810 COURT STREET + JACKSON, CA 95642-2132

August 17,2016

Subject: Fiddletown Road Bridge Replacement Project - Schedule Update

Dear Property Owner and Interested Parties,

Construction of the Fiddletown Road Bridge Replacement project is scheduled to begin
construction in summer of 2017 or possibly the spring of 2018. The project team has concluded
the environmental clearance and permitting phase of the project and is currently working on the
final design. Caltrans recently provided the County with a Notice to Proceed with the Right-of-
Way phase of the project, as result the County’s right of way consultant will begin discussions
with property owners whose property is directly affected by the construction of the project.

Periodic project updates and additional information can be found on the Transportation and
Public Works web site: http://www.amadorgov.org/departments/transportation-and-public-
works. If you have any further questions regarding the project status or schedule, please contact
Aaron Brusatori with the Amador County Department of Transportation and Public Works at
(209) 223-6429.

Sincerely,

Aaron Brusatori, PE



